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Vote by mail should stay the standard method for conducting an election. I believe 

our current system has good enough security to fight voter fraud. Plus it makes it 

easy for everyone who wants to vote, to be able to vote, since they can do it from the 

comfort of their own home without needing to take time off from work. The booklet 

that gets sent out with vote by mail also helps all voters make a well informed 

decision on who they want to vote for. 

 

Personally, I think it's insane that we would even entertain this change, especially 

during this time when it feels like our rights are being stripped away. So please 

oppose this bill, we as Oregonians want to keep vote by mail as the norm, thank you. 


